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Poynton - with - Worth Town Council



Planning & Environment



Date:9th January 2013



You are summoned to a scheduled meeting of the Planning and Environment Committee to 


be held at 8pm on Monday 14th January 2013 at the Civic Hall, Poynton.



Yours Faithfully



Malcolm Adams


Town Clerk



Committee Members : 

 Councillor G. Bartos (VC)


Councillor M Beanland


Councillor L.A. Clarke   (C)


Councillor C. A. Gorst


Councillor S. Horsman


Councillor Mrs J Sewart


Councillor G King


Councillor M C G Sewart


Councillor R.E.West



01

 Apologies for Absence



02

 Declarations of Interest and Requests for Dispensation



03

 To Approve Minutes of Meetings held on 3rd and 17th Dec 2012



04

 Applications Received to Date



Plot Ref :-

 Type :-

 FULL

04 . 1

 12/4811M



Applicant Name :- 

 Jordan Mr V

 Date Received :- 

 24/12/2012


Date Returned :- 

Parish :-



Location :-

 63 Shrigley Road

 Agent


Shrigley Road


Poynton



Proposals :- 

 Proposed front extension



Observations :-



Plot Ref :-

 Type :-

 FULL

04 . 2

 12/4902M



Applicant Name :- 

 Leah Mr and Mrs A

 Date Received :- 

 09/01/2013


Date Returned :- 

Parish :-



Location :-

 106 Dickens Lane

 Agent


Dickens Lane


Poynton
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Proposals :- 

 Single storey side and rear extension



Observations :-



Plot Ref :-

 Type :-

 FULL

04 . 3

 13/0050M



Applicant Name :- 

 Quigley Mr H

 Date Received :- 

 09/01/2013


Date Returned :- 

Parish :-



Location :-

 62 Micawber Road

 Agent


Micawber Road


Poynton



Proposals :- 

 Single storey side extension



Observations :-



05

 Action taken under SO48



To note action taken under SO48 regarding 12/4648M; 2 Adlington Close, and 12/4852M; 200 


Chester Road - no objection recommended on both.



06

 Cheshire East Council - Draft Local Plan



To consider a written report by Cllr L A Clarke concerning Cheshire East Council's formal 


consultation on their overall Development Strategy and Policy Principles document, and a 


suggested response to it from the Town Council.
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